
          From the Principal's Desk
Happy November!

Welcome to another amazing month here at 
McNicol.We are well into our second quarter
 and we are ready to begin our Student Data
 Chats. This month McNicol teachers  will be
 meeting  individually  with  each  student  in
 their   first   period   class  to  discuss  each
 students’ academic history and to plan their goals for this year.
Parents, students will be encouraged to share their goals with
you so that you can help support their progress.
 During October’s SAC Meeting we were able to approve some
beautification plans for our school. We are working to enhance
our cafeteria with some eye appeal! We can’t wait to reveal this
to our Hawks as the artwork is now in progress. We are
continually looking for ways to make our Hawks proud of their
learning environment and thanks to an active community, we are
able to continually make this happen. 
Keep in mind that parent conferences are held every Tuesday
and Thursday afternoon and we encourage you to schedule one
to discuss your child’s progress. Remember parents, virtual
classes are for our students and our teachers…. Class time is
not the time to meet with your child’s teachers. Although you
know we love your support and collaboration, class time is
sacred to our students working with their instructors. I can’t wait
to see you on Thursday, November 19th for our Math Fall Family
Night! Although this event will be held virtually after our
SAC/PTSA/SAF meeting, it will feel like we are all together
again! We have some great math resources planned for you to
better assist with math at home, so join us at 6 P.M. through the
link which will be posted on the homepage of our website. 

See you soon!

Melissa Gurreonero
Principal
McNicol Middle School

1 1 / 1 7 :   I N T E R I M S  P O S T E D  

1 1 / 1 9 :   V I R T U A L  C L U B

M E E T I N G S  @  3 : 0 0  P . M .

 1 1 / 1 9 :   S P E E C H  A N D

D E B A T E  T O U R N A M E N T  @

4 : 3 0  P . M .  

1 1 / 1 9 :   P T S A / S A C

M E E T I N G  @  6 : 0 0  P . M .

 1 1 / 1 9 :   M A T H  F A M I L Y

N I G H T  @  6 : 3 0  P . M .  

1 1 / 2 0 :   V I R T U A L  H O N O R

R O L L  A S S E M B L Y  @  9 : 0 0

A . M .  

1 1 / 2 3 - 1 1 / 2 7 :   N O  S C H O O L :   

T H A N K S G I V I N G  B R E A K

 1 2 / 1 5 :   S P E E C H  A N D

D E B A T E  T O U R N A M E N T  @

4 : 3 0  P . M .  

1 2 / 1 6 :   F I R E  D R I L L  

1 2 / 1 7 :   V I R T U A L  C L U B

M E E T I N G S  @  3 : 0 0  P . M .  

1 2 / 2 1 - 1 / 1 :   H O L I D A Y

B R E A K / N O  S C H O O L

C A L E N D A R  O F  E V E N T S
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Join us for our 

Our School Advisory Council and School Advisory Forum

meeting will take place on Thursday, November

19th, 2020 at 6:00pm virtually. CLICK HERE TO JOIN ON

11/19 @ 6:00 PM.

SACSACSAC   MEETINGMEETINGMEETING

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/ap/t-59584e83/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteams.microsoft.com%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%253ameeting_NjZjYTNhNzktYjM1Mi00MmQyLThmOTktMzRjZTZlZGRjOWM1%2540thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%2522eeacb5cb-5370-4358-a96a-a3783c95d422%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%2522d5a09827-e725-46bd-9162-f1d42ac4b11b%2522%257d&data=04%7C01%7CMCMStaff%40browardschools.com%7Cb2229169c15240b96ca808d88721d183%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C1%7C0%7C637407926612941548%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=07a0Omg8y7wN7Obkz14yO98vsCw4L7HYTnEcRhCyJqM%3D&reserved=0
https://www.microsoft.com/en-us/microsoft-365/microsoft-teams/download-app


Families, please join our Math Department as we host our Family Engagement
Math Night on Thursday, November 19th @ 6:30p.m. Click on the flyer below to
learn about many of the cool resources your child's teacher incorporates into

daily learning!

Teachers here at McNicol will be hosting virtual student-led conferences

from November 17th-20th. These conferences will allow students to

share their progress and express their strengths and weaknesses

associated with eLearning with their teachers.

STUDENT DATA CHATSSTUDENT DATA CHATSSTUDENT DATA CHATS

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3a914be88051f54ed28653bddb6d938286%40thread.tacv2/1605196447638?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22eeacb5cb-5370-4358-a96a-a3783c95d422%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2298a2835c-d4e9-400b-a85c-562f4686b85f%22%7d


STUDENT SPOTLIGHTSTUDENT SPOTLIGHTSTUDENT SPOTLIGHT



Coach Denune is our brand-new PE Teacher! 
 Although he is new to McNicol he is not new to
this role.  Coach has been teaching Physical
Education throughout all school levels for the past
26 years! He has taught in Ohio and Jacksonville
before moving to sunny South Florida! Coach is on
campus teaching virtually daily and teaches from
our gymnasium!  This month Coach is busy
teaching his students about the sport of baseball
as he works through lessons on the history and
major facts about each sport!  His lessons are
engaging and funny as he throws in some Friday
Riddles that his kids enjoy. Coach's hobbies
include working out, bike riding, and singing.
Coach is happily married for the past 20 years and
has one son who is currently serving in the United
States Coast Guard. Get to know Coach!

Coach Denune

Ms. Campbell teaches Grade 8 Language Arts
here at McNicol.  She has been teaching ELA &
Speech for 16 years, and she loves her
students!  She comes to us from Margate
Middle School. Ms. Campbell loves teaching
because it is a field of service.  She focuses on
teaching her students that the
 only competition in life that they are in is 
with themselves! She has a daughter and a
son who are both busy in college. Her  
 hobbies include reading and watching movies.
We are so happy to have her here at McNicol
Middle!  Don't miss out on getting to know this
amazing new Hawk!

Ms. Campbell



Citizenship is the character trait
for the month of November.
Demonstrating good citizenship
is being a person who is
involved in trying to make the
community, nation, or
world a better place. Good
citizens are people who are
engaged, in big or small ways, in
considering the needs
of others in their community.
This can involve a
variety of activities, from
volunteering with a
community organization to
working with a group that
addresses national or
international issues. People of
character take steps to address
needs that are present
around them to become good
citizens. Showing good
citizenship means being law-
abiding and involved in
service to school, community,
and country.

The speech and debate team just
completed their second virtual

tournament on October 27, 2020.
Help us congratulate the following
students: Geneieve Garcia-Owens,

Dawens Michel, Jayden Howell,
Dominic De Leon, Axel Ramos,

Wanic Saint-Hilaire, and 
AnnaBella Velez.

 We are so proud of these
magnificent McNicol Hawks! Kudos
to our amazing Speech and Debate

Club Advisor Ms. McLeod!



McNicol Middle School

Science/Pre-Engineering courses

are designed as a complement to a

rigorous academic

program.Students

 in the McNicol Middle 

School Magnet programs 

 engage in hands-on,project-

based learning that incorporates

creativity, teamwork, and

activities in our 21st century

classrooms. The image to the left

showcases what Ms. Dukes'

students did in creating a

children's book using original art

and creative writing skills.  In the

second quarter, our magnet and

elective team have many new and

exciting projects to help our

students cultivate the skills they

need for future success.

OUROUROURSTUDENTSSTUDENTSSTUDENTSAREAREAREAWESOMEAWESOMEAWESOME



In August 1990, the United
States approved a joint
resolution designating

November 1990 as "National
Native American Heritage

Month". Each year we honor
and celebrate rich and

diverse cultures, traditions,
and histories of Native

American people. 



Students! Now is the time to participate in Magnet Milestones! You can see step

by step instructions below.  You can potentially win monetary prizes based on

successful completion, a McNicol Middle School prize based on completion,

AND an exclusive invite to our virtual dance party via TEAMS (December 18th,

5-6:30pm) for all students that participated.

MAGNET MILESTONEMAGNET MILESTONEMAGNET MILESTONE



Congratulations to our new members of
the Ladies of Essence Club and the 5000
Role Models of Excellence Project! We

know they will represent our school well!


